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SOFT TOY DONATION REQUEST  
 

7 MAY 
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This is your chance to clear some soft toys from your house! Please 

donate clean soft toys in good condition on Tuesday 7 May. Bring 

to the playground at drop off, to the canopy area by the doors to 

the dining hall (where the picnic tables are). There will be parents 

with bags waiting to collect them.  

 

They will be used as prizes for Hook a Duck at the May Fair.  

 

Many thanks! 

 
Sent on behalf of 3T and BHJS PTA 
 


